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• The Grade 8 Open house on Thursday May 22nd was a massive success and was well 

attended by our feeder school students.  

• HICAD Dancers were a great success. Student enjoyed an interactive Q&A and engaged 

in meaningful conversation with FNMI community members and took part in sharing 

Indigenous song and dance.  

• Badminton has come to a close for the season. All athletes represented Mustang 

athletics as great student ambassadors.  

• Track & Field is still going strong. One grade nine athlete is going to Zones tomorrow and 

three High School athletes will be attending Provincial Championships in Calgary on June 

6-7th.  

• Girls Rugby will compete at Provincials on June 6-7 in Lethbridge.  

• Jr. Boys Rugby are competing in a tournament this weekend.  

• On Friday afternoon we received some very exciting news from the Alberta Band 

Association. Our Senior Symphonic Band was awarded an Adjudicator's Choice Award, 

as the most stand out group in the provincial festival. This is an incredible honour, as 

only two bands last week in a festival of 160+ groups from around western Canada were 

chosen to receive this award. 

• DELF Exams were a huge success. All Highwood students were successful in meeting the 

DELF requirements for certification.  

• Exam Schedule is posted on our school website.  

• Student and staff timetables are currently being completed.  

• Transition meetings have been completed with our school Learning coach and feeder 

schools.  

• Athletic Awards Banquet is on Thursday June 5th. Tickets are on sale now.  

• Awards and Scholarships Night is on Tuesday June 24th.  

• ESHHS Education Plan is complete and under review. Please peruse and let us know if 

you have feedback. It will be made public and posted on the school website by June 

30th. 

• Graduation Ceremony Wednesday June 26th at 11:00am in the park.   

• ATA Bargaining – Update and Questions 


